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VIETNAMESE LANGUAGE CLUB ESTABLISHMENT 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

In order to give foreign students opportunities to practice and improve their 

communication skills in Vietnamese and to learn about Vietnamese culture in a 

recreational environment, the Center of Vietnamese Studies and Language has 

decided to establish a Vietnamese Language Club. 

Foreign students are invited to join the Vietnamese Language Club, which 

will open on November 16, 2019. 

It is expected that the Vietnamese Language Club will hold its activities 

once a month. The frequency and location of activities may vary depending on the 

requirements and purposes of each activity. 

In addition, the Vietnamese Club plans to organize weekly Vietnamese 

tutoring sessions for international students studying in preparatory Vietnamese and 

Vietnamese Studies classes through the Language Partners program. 

Students interested in joining the Vietnamese Club can get more 

information by contacting Ms. Chau at vietnamesestudies@tdtu.edu.vn. 
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